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2.            Other Monisha  Parker Dear Board of Supervisors,

I am writing to bring to your attention the urgent need to address the issues of 
intergenerational homelessness and housing insecurity, as well as the 
challenges faced by transition age youth in Los Angeles County. These 
issues are deeply interconnected and require a comprehensive and 
collaborative approach to ensure generational and life-long success for our 
community.

Intergenerational homelessness and housing insecurity have far-reaching 
impacts on individuals and families, leading to cycles of poverty, instability, 
and trauma. It is essential that we invest in solutions that provide stable 
housing, wraparound support services, and pathways to economic stability for 
all residents, regardless of age or background.

In addition, transition age youth face unique challenges as they navigate the 
transition from adolescence to adulthood. Many young people in our county 
are at risk of homelessness, incarceration, and system involvement due to a 
lack of support and resources. We must prioritize programs and services that 
empower youth to reach their full potential and break the cycle of generational 
poverty and instability.

I urge the Board of Supervisors to prioritize funding and resources towards 
initiatives that address intergenerational homelessness and housing 
insecurity, support transition age youth, and promote long-term success for all 
residents of Los Angeles County. By working together, we can create a more 
equitable and thriving community for generations to come.

Thank you for your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,

Monisha Parker
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